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To: the Boards of the International Symmetry Association (ISA)
in charge of the organising committee of the
»Symmetry Festival 20067

Subject: Patronage of the ,, Symmetry Festival 2006"

In the hope, that the next Symmetry Festival, to be organised in summer
2006 in Budapest again, will further strengthen the international recognition
of the best traditions of the Hungarian symmetry studies in the scientific
community, the Hungarian Academy of Sciences patronizes the meeting.

I wish the events be as successful, as were the ,,Symmetry Festival 2003”

and the revival of the International Symmetry Association.




